




Administrator's Name: Mike Teijeiro 

Date: 02;02;2023

Comments: 

Strong foundation to build upon. As you noted, our program growth is due to our 

revitalization of Dual Enrollment partnerships in our service area. To continue growth in the 

program, a continual effort will be needed by staff, faculty and administration to identify new 

locations and Sports Medicine professionals. I feel the continued growth through DE program 

expansion and the migration of future DE students to FTES at Foothill College in the AS-T 

Pathway are a prudent way to build program numbers. I'm excited about the direction of the 

Sports Medicine program and feel the foundation has been set for growth in enrollment and 

increased degree completers. 
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